
SOMERSWORTH HDC ORDINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
MARCH 25, 2019 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Richard Brooks, George Poulin, Edward Levasseur, Laura Barry 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:04pm  

 

In attendance: 

 

1. Discussed the fence ordinance change that was brought up at the city council workshop. Councilor 
Witham suggested allowing black chain link in back yards as minimal impact. 

A. All in attendance were in favor or this proposed change and suggested edits we’re discussed. 
2. Discussion on the suggestions of changes to sign review by the HDC. It was proposed that either 

signs be moved to minimal impact or to let the signs be reviewed solely by the Somersworth sign 
committee.   
      B. A lot of discussion on which option would be best for the HDC now and in the future. A lot 
of questions came up about the sign committee and their process.  
 

3. Group decided to bring the proposed changes to the full HDC commission for review and vote. One 
suggested change to the fence ordinance and two options for our current sign review. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm.  

Respectfully submitted, Laura Barry 


	MINUTES OF MEETING
	MARCH 25, 2019


